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Congo Children is an intimate and eye-opening account of the lives of
children in the Democratic Republic of Congo, one of the most conflict-
ridden countries in the world. Author Julian Agyeman takes us on a journey
into the heart of Africa's hidden tribes, where we meet children who are
struggling to survive in the midst of war, poverty, and disease. Through
Agyeman's compassionate and insightful writing, we learn about the
challenges these children face and the resilience they show in the face of
adversity.
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Congo Children is a powerful and unforgettable story that will change the
way you think about Africa and the children who live there.
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About the Author

Julian Agyeman is a professor of environmental justice at Tufts University.
He is the author of several books on environmental issues, including "Just
Sustainabilities: Development in an Unequal World" and "Environmental
Justice in the United States: History, Policy, and Resistance."

Reviews

"Congo Children is a must-read for anyone who wants to understand the
challenges facing children in Africa. Agyeman's writing is compassionate,
insightful, and deeply moving. This book will change the way you think
about the world." - Desmond Tutu, Archbishop Emeritus of Cape Town

"Agyeman's book is a powerful indictment of the international community's
failure to protect children in conflict zones. Congo Children is a must-read
for anyone who cares about the future of our world." - Kofi Annan, former
Secretary-General of the United Nations

Free Download Your Copy Today

Congo Children is available in hardcover, paperback, and e-book formats.
You can Free Download your copy today from Our Book Library, Barnes &
Noble, or your favorite bookstore.
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Prepare to shatter the odds and transform your lottery dreams into reality
with the groundbreaking Powerball Skill to Win by Bartleson. This
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